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Dear New Brunswickers,

October 29 was a big day for all of us. The immense support you
showed for front-line worKers made all the difference for the
thousands of picketers throughout our province. It increases our
resolve to continue the figh’r?‘or fair wages for all, for dignity and
respect for the ordinary worker.

Today is the second day of the strike, and thousands more will be
joining us on the lines.

e To family and colleagues who took their breaks to stand on the
line with us yesterday: thank you.

e To the truckers, motorists, pedestrians, and drivers who proudly
made us hear their support: thank you.

e To the small business owners who brought us coffee to keep us
warm: thank you.

e To the parents who brought over their costumed children on the
line for Halloween treats: thank you.

e To the many citizens who continue to stop by our headquarters
with donations: thank you.

All New Brunswickers are welcome to stand with us. Bring your
children in costume, as most CUPE picket lines will have members
giving out goodies and Halloween treats throughout this weekend.

Come talk to workers, show up at a regional strike headquarters to
offer your help, your kind words of support, your time or a few
dollars for the strike fund. This might not sound like much, but it

does make a big difference.

With your support, we are confident the premier and his cabinet will
hear our voices and our call for fairness and respect.
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https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/edit?mid=14QCfG66gOwqvLkJu8oFqHaMscFfZmTYU

